
WVBOP Suspicious Order Report Rev 7/20/2017 

West Virginia Board of Pharmacy 
2310 Kanawha Boulevard East 

Charleston, WV 25311 

WHOLESALER’S OFFICIAL SUSPICIOUS ORDER REPORTING FORM 

 
This report is being provided pursuant to C.F.R. §1301.74(b) and West Virginia State Rules § 15-2-4.4 requirements for drug distributers to identify 

and report controlled substance or, if applicable, precursor chemical orders that are suspicious. The suspicious order monitoring system designed 

and operated by the wholesaler listed below (item 14) detects and stops orders before they reach a volume or display a pattern that is indicative of 

diversion. These systems are proactive and many orders reported as suspicious are not likely to be diverted. However, if an order does not meet the 

stringent criteria for being released, the order is stopped and reported even though there is no information available to the wholesaler indicating 

that the customer has diverted controlled substances. 

 

THE WHOLESALE FACILITY LISTED BELOW HAS ZERO ORDERS TO REPORT___________ 

 

 

Suspicious Order Information 

1) *Customer name  

2) *Customer address  

3) Customer phone  

4) Customer fax  

5) Customer email  

6) *Customer DEA Number  

7) *Suspicious order product NAME  

8) *Suspicious order Product STRENGTH  

9) Suspicious order CONTAINER SIZE  

10) *Suspicious order NUMBER OF 

CONTANERS requested  

11) *Date of suspicious order  

12) *REASON CLASSIFIED as Suspicious  

13) *Wholesaler agent Name & Phone #  

14) *Wholesaler name  

15) *Wholesaler address  

16) *Distribution center DEA number  

*Required Response 

 

Did any employee of your company review the pharmacy’s practice that might explain the reason this order was 

submitted by the pharmacy and should not be considered “suspicious”?   YES____ NO_____ 

 

The information contained in this document is intended for the personal and confidential use of the West Virginia 

Board of Pharmacy. 

 

Please email this document to the West Virginia Board Office at boardofpharmacy@wv.gov 

 

mailto:boardofpharmacy@wv.gov

